
                                                                        
 
 
Dear QWE Kindergarten Parents, 
 
Your PTA would like to welcome you to Quiet Waters Elementary School. We are so excited that you will be 
joining our Quiet Waters Elementary Family. We know starting a new school can be scary and we would love 
to help you in any way we can. We have a great community at our school with great communication to our 
families. We have so many wonderful events planned to help you get involved with your child’s school life and 
look forward to you joining us.  
 
The PTA's mission is to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and 
communities to advocate for all children. Some of the wonderful ways we were able to give back to our 
teachers and students last year included: 
 

●​ Purchasing online educational programs including BrainPop, Generation Genius, Starfall and others.  

●​ Supporting our Specials Programs – these programs touch each student and we provide them with 

necessary equipment needed.  

●​ Providing awards and recognition to the students and teachers for various achievements throughout 

the year 

●​ Providing needed resources such as a rainy day dismissal program  

●​ Hosting family movie night – which we plan to have more of in the upcoming year. 

●​ Family Spirit Nights with local restaurants and businesses in our community. 

●​ Selling Spirit Wear on our website qwe.memberhub.com or by scanning the QR Code below. 

Along with the wonderful ways of giving back to our students and programs, we have some great volunteer 
opportunities for the parents. Our Holiday Shop, Scholastic Book Fair, Picture Days and other activities allow 
you, the parent, to become more involved in our school. We welcome you to join the PTA and also become a 
volunteer through the county. Information to become an approved volunteer will come out in the summer. 
Please follow us on our Facebook page, Quiet Waters Elementary PTA for more information.  
 
Please feel free to contact us at quietwaterselementarypta@gmail.com with any thoughts or questions you 
may have. We are eager to help you ease into the school year in whatever way we can. We hope you are as 
enthusiastic as we are to get involved in what we know is going to be an unbelievable year.  
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